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The meeting was opened by President Ed Chobot at 
7:05. Eight members present. Minutes were read and 
approved. Jim gave the treasurer’s report of $365.04 
and listed an expense of $20 for a new flag. Minutes 
were approved. 

Old Business:  We voted to allow Park Flier AMA members into our club. We are to make sure that 
they adhere to their limitations. Dave gave a report on the field maintenance. He indicated that he 
intends to roll this spring and possibly the county can secure some top soil for us. We might have to get 
some grass seed.  

New Business: Nominations and elections are delayed a month. We had poor weather and the meeting 
was light. We will have nominations in March and vote in April. The field winter maintenance was 
provided by Tommy. He made sure that we winter fliers had access. It was approved to grant him free 
membership this year. We also received $10 donations from Jim and Vern. 
 

Jerry – jbystry@indianadata.com 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 
Note to marycobb49@yahoo.com. We have a plan B. Thank you very much. 
 

Editors Comments: We experienced another snow storm the night of the meeting. So we held a small 
roundtable discussion on various things and cut the meeting short. 


